
2-10-2025 

Joint Committee on Transportation 

Concerning HB2232 

 

I believe this bill needs to be passed, so only one entity that is familiar with the needs of this 
recreational community can make intelligent factual decisions based on the needs of this sport. 
This will help to make one standard instead of multiple departments, especially any unfamiliar with 
the sport, injecting their uneducated or naïve decisions into this field of decision making. 

 

Thank you 

Kevin Freeto 

 


